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Pacific Forest Foundation – 
SCHOLARSHIP APPLICATIONS

President’s Meeting in Seattle
PLC Directors, mark those calendars. The summer President’s Meeting is 
coming to Seattle from Sunday July 21 to Tuesday, July 23, 2024. President 
Roger Smith and Carmen Smith are inviting you to join them in the heart 
of the city at the luxurious Sheraton. 

Not only does the Sheraton have seamless airport access, but it’s also 
a stone’s throw away from Seattle’s world-class restaurants, unbeatable 
shopping, and iconic spots like Pike Place Market and the Seattle Art 
Museum. 

Ready for the ultimate summer meet-up? Registration details will be coming 
soon.

Calling all forestry students! The 
Pacific Forest Foundation scholarship 
applications for the upcoming academic 
year are now open.

Last year was nothing short of 
spectacular as we proudly awarded a 
groundbreaking $34,000 in scholarships 

to 23 exceptional students from 
Washington to New Zealand. 

If you’d like to learn a little more about 
these forestry leaders of the future, 
head over the PFF website at www.
pacificforestfoundation.org and check out 
their videos. 

We hope to provide students the same 
scholarship opportunities for the 2024-
25 school year. If you, or someone 
you know could use the support of 
scholarship funds, they can apply online 
at www.pacificforestfoundation.org. 

Applications will be accepted through 
May 1, 2024.


